

Learning Together for Life

Head Teacher: Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH Deputy Head: Nichola Allerston BA (QTS), NPQH

Market Rasen Church of England Primary School (VC)

Mill Road, Market Rasen, Lincolnshire, LN8 3BL

T: 01673 842395 F: 01673 843866 E: enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk

Monday 7th January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

I would like to welcome you and your child back and hope that you have had an enjoyable and restful Christmas break.

I am pleased to share with you the clubs list for Spring 2019.

As before, with the Governors' approval, a small charge has been agreed. The cost of clubs has increased slightly due to increased pressure of school budgets however the increase has been kept to a minimum to ensure that as many children as possible can participate. The charge for these clubs will now be £1.25 per club per week. However, if your child is entitled to free school meals (not Universal Infant Free School Meals), there is no charge for clubs. If your child is not eligible for free school meals but this increase means your child will not be able to attend clubs please contact the school office.

All clubs will run after school, unless specifically stated.

Clubs will run weekly on these dates:

_		-
16	rmد	1

W/B Monday 14 th January	Week 1		
W/B Monday 21 st January	Week 2		
W/B Monday 28 th January	Week 3		
W/B Monday 4 th February	Week 4		
W/B Monday 11 th February	Week 5		
Term 2			
W/B Monday 25th February	Week 6		
W/B Monday 4 th March	Week 7		
W/B Monday 11 th March	Week 8		

Please keep these dates for your information

W/B Monday 18th March Week 9 (NB there will be no clubs on Thursday 21st due to parents evening)

W/B Monday 25th March Week 10

All clubs finish at 4.20. All children in clubs should be picked up from the Mill Road playground.

Should the need to cancel a club arise, you will receive a minimum of 24 hours notice. If it is not possible to give 24 hours notice due to unforeseen circumstances, additional staffing will be sourced. In the event of poor weather, all activities that are being run outside will be brought inside and alternative, but similar activities will be organised.

Attached are all the clubs that will be offered during the Spring Term. Places in some of the clubs are limited and will be allocated on a fair basis to ensure that all children are offered a place in at least one club of their choice. Please return the completed form to the school office by Wednesday 9th January (payment is not required at this stage but will be requested later). A place in a club cannot be guaranteed if your form is returned after this date. Once places have been allocated, you will receive confirmation of the club(s) your child is able to attend and payment will be requested. If payment is not received by the stated deadline, your child will not be able to attend the club(s).

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Toothill

P.E, Swimming and Games Leader

Our Key Values: Caring, Honesty, Commitment to Achieve, Fairness, Co-operation, Respect









Healthy Schools